# PBA WEEKLY E-NEWS



It was so good to see everyone at our P/T Conferences. Thanks for coming out and making it a memorable night.





March 2 and 3 – Class Pictures- Dress Code- Students may dress up for picture day only – No JEANS or TEE SHIRTS allowed March 6 and 13 – Adult ESL Class Registration- 9:00 a.m.

March 8<sup>th</sup> – ECE Field Trip to Denver Museum of Nature and Science

Mach 14-16 and March 21-23 – PARCC/CMAS Testing

BRIDGES Program Announcement - March 24<sup>th</sup> - 2:30 to 4:30 - the Denver Museum of Nature and Science will be bringing their mobile planetarium program, "The Great Space Escape" to BRIDGES. Parents are welcome to attend and share a wonderful space experience with their children.

March 27-31 - Spring Break - No School

### SHOUT OUT



The 5<sup>th</sup> Grade Period 3 Class won the Southwest Airlines® and the Denver Nuggets "Reaching New Heights" \$3000.00 Grant for creating an incredible project to build a community garden at PBA. In addition to the \$3,000 grant, they were invited to the Denver Nuggets vs. Golden State Warriors game held on Monday, February 13, 2017



5<sup>th</sup> Grade Class lead by Mr. Greg Mehalovitz receiving a \$3000.00 check presentation on the court during the Denver Nuggets Game



#### CONGRATULATIONS TO COACH SPENCER BOYS SOCCER COACH!!

Coach Spencer was one of 2,000 coach entries for double goal coach of the year award!!

And was chosen as 1 of 50 NATIONAL WINNERS!

So proud of you Mike!! Congratulations on a job well done!!

**Posted by Kathleen** 

## Reminder

Registration for Summer Academy has started! Early Release- every Friday – 8:45 am- 1:00 pm Please make sure that your child wears adequate clothing based on the weather conditions